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27/11/2023  17:33:172022/4253/A OBJ Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Sir/Madam,

One of the BCAAC's principles is that internally illuminated signs are always inappropriate in a Conservation 

Area. We therefore object to this application.

Christiane Ten-Hoopen

On behalf of the Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee.
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